
           

 

 

 

Changes to Maesgeirchen Mobile Service 

 

 

We recently asked your views in relation to our plans to introduce a new Mobile Service to 

the communities of Bryngwran and Tal Y Bont. In addition we made changes to the current 

services at Llanfaelog, Rhosybol, Moelfre, Upper Bangor, St Gwynans where it will now be 

known as Dwygyfylchi and Maldwyn where it will now be known as Llandegfan. 

 

We didn’t receive any responses and we are pleased to let you know that these new mobile 

services and changes have commenced from week commencing Monday 02 September 

2019. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


